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From: Danny Schultz <magic3909@gmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 8:00 AM
To: HAGNR Exhibits
Subject: HB4045

Hello, 

I wanted to express that it is of the most importance that HB4045 is passed. As an Oregon resident I 
am horrified by our nationwide dog overpopulation and the endless cycle that puppy mills have 
created for citizens and local governments to then try to manage. Our Oregon residents time, efforts, 
and tax dollars should not continue to be put towards the massive dog euthanasia while puppy mills 
profit of the very issue they are creating. I want to see my state progress forward past this issue and 
relieve our state shelters, our tax payers , and our poor healthy dogs being killed every year simply 
because of terrible buissnesses. Please say yes to HB4045 and bring Oregon a step closer towards a 
financially smarter and more compassionate future.  

Danny 


